
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
REFER to the Public Protection Committee consideration of producing a Multi-Agency
Juvenile Justice Plan, as recommended by Supervisor Gioia. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Multi-Agency Plan is Contra Costa’s sole opportunity to produce a robust and
well-informed justice plan for our county’s children. It is due to the state on May 1, as a
condition of Contra Costa’s annual funding through the Juvenile Justice Crime Prevention
Act (JJCPA). For more the a decade, Contra Costa has made minimal changes in its plan.
This state-mandated annual multi-agency plan provides singular opportunities for truly
meaningful progress to support young people (including, for example, systemic issues
related to immigrant youth, disabled youth, cross-over youth, children of incarcerated
parents, school push-out, and racial justice).

It is recommended that the item be referred to the Public Protection Committee. 
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Action of Board On:   02/13/2018 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Timothy Ewell (925)
335-1036

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    February  13, 2018 
David J. Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc: Timothy Ewell, Chief Assistant County Administrator   
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